Subject: pandaroot meeting, tomorrow friday, 14:00-15:00 EVO Posted by Johan Messchendorp on Thu, 20 May 2010 16:43:41 GMT View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,

I propose to have a pandaroot meeting tomorrow at 14:00 hours. On the agenda is the next release. I would like to discuss tomorrow how to proceed here, in particular, since we are still facing problems in the stability of the code.

Hope to hear you then,

Johan.

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from GSI Forum